
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa,

A very warm welcome to our new students - Rhythm, Layth, Mana, Hakopa, and Rawiri. We are sure that you will all
enjoy your time at Waima Kura.

Unfortunately our school pool has developed a leak.  There will be no swimming until this is fixed.

We now have a Waima School Facebook group.  You can find this group by following this link
https://www.facebook.com/groups/400262154975410 , alternatively you can search for Waima School and you will
find the page under the groups section.

Covid Update: Reminder to please keep  your children home if they are  sick.  Please continue to drop off and
collect students at our school bus bay.  Should anyone need to enter the school grounds then please wear a mask,
use the hand sanitizer provided, and sign in or use the covid app.  Remember 1 meter distancing.

UP & COMING EVENTS

2022
Wednesday, 6th April - Friday,

8th April

School/Whanau Camp at Coopers Beach.  Please keep these dates
free. For health and safety reasons, any parent wishing to attend
this camp will need to be police vetted AND FULLY VACCINATED -
seek advice from the office.

Thursday, 14th April Last day of Term 1 for students

Monday, 2nd May First day of Term 2 for students

2022 Term 2 (Date to be confirmed) Junior trip to Auckland Zoo

2022 Term 3 (Date to be confirmed) Senior Snow Trip

2022 BOT MEETING DATES

TERM 1 TERM 2 TERM 3 TERM 4

15th February &
March 22nd

17th May & 21st June 9th August &
13th September

2nd November &
6th December

Available at the School Office: Community member guide to the role of the board of trustees. This explains a lot of commonly
asked questions and information about becoming a trustee, please get in touch if you’d like a copy.
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Ruma Tupu
Pictured below: Layth, Rawiri and Mana - working collaboratively this morning on a puzzle. After 15 minutes of
working together, the goal was achieved. Well done!!

Puawai
Welcome to week 2 Term 1 2022. We welcome last year’s yr 4 students and hope they enjoy being a

‘Puawai’ student. This term is going to be a busy one for students in Puawai. Year 7 and 8 students will

begin Technology at Tautora school in Term 2.

PB4L

This week we are focusing on Whanaungatanga.

Skill/Rule

We show whanaungatanga in every part of our day when we display good manners and share our dreams and

aspirations with others

Learning Focus

●To show whanaungatanga in all areas of our day

Actions

When showing whanaungatanga:

●Treat everyone with dignity and respect

●Use appropriate language

●Be kind, not hurtful

●Be open-minded

●Take care of our environment, including personal property and school property
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W A I M A

Remember to use our website to keep updated about school information - www.waima.school.nz

Jenny Colebrook
Principal
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